HENRY G.STOTT NO
600 WEST 59™ STREET
NEW YORK

161-p

Novemher 22, 1909.

Mr. R. W. PDQ&,

Secretary,
Dear Sir:
Replying to yours of the 18th, I expect
to take part in the discussion of Ir. Doherty's
paper, entitled "Comments on NDevelopment and Oper-
ation of Hydroelectriec Plants", at the Institute
meeting, December 16, 1909. MMy disenssion will be oral,

Yours very truly,

o L. bt
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HENRY G.STOTT
600 WEST 5974 STREET l , ’I Iqm

NEW YQRK
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January 15, 19X0. kQ %

Dear Mr., Wardlaw:-
I am returming herewith corrected discussion,
together with cuts, in reference to Mr. Doherty's papsr.
I note that Figure No. 1 was omitted, so that
/67‘/\/‘ in forwarding to Mr. Doherty will you please see that he
— geta it, as without it the discusaion is incomplete?
Yours very trmly,

Enecl,
Mro\ G. W. Wardlaw,

REditor,
33 West 39th st., City.
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